
The Magic of Maths 

We would like to invite parents of Year R, 1 and 2 to come and see 

how ‘Magical Maths’ can be at school. 

Mrs Murray will be explaining about Number sense, manipulatives, 

early maths and subitising.  

The sessions will be the same so please pick the time which suits you 

the best. 

Monday 21st November at 9am and Thursday 24th November at 

3.20pm. 

 

 


